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You don't often get email from anne.howls@baschurchpc.org.uk. Learn why this is important

Comment from Baschurch Parish Council
Councillors are concerned that the figures at Table 10-3 Residential Guidelines and Residential
Supply within Community Hubs relating to Baschurch Parish are incorrect and should read at

page 80 Proposed allocations without planning permission as at 31° March 2023 should read 28
not 55.

In the exception site policy relating to social housing it was felt they should be built near the
areas amenities whenever possible.

Kind Regards

(Clerk to the Parish Council)

Baschurch Parish Council is collecting/managing your personal data under the Data Protection Act
1998 and the General Data Protection Regulations 2018. Your information will only be processed by
the Council and will not be shared with any third parties. To find out more about our privacy

arrangements please access the Council’s website https://baschurchpc.org.uk/ where our detailed
Privacy Policy can be viewed.





